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Translated copy of letter received from
Empreza Internacional de Transportes, Ltda.

Lloyd's Register-of Shipping,
Rio de Janeiro.

Dear Sirs, Re. Cancelling of Ships Classification.

L In agreement with instructions from oud directorate, we wish

to inform you that we have decided to cancel the classification of the
vessels "GUARARA", "GUARAHU" and "GUARAPUAVA", which until now,have bean
Have been classed by you.

In view of this we request that you will proceed with the

ecancelation, while we remain at your entire disposal for any desired
informatione.

we
{ Being assured that/have your continued goodwill, we subscribe
4 ourselves with esteem and consideration,

signed,~- Pinheirio
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